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Jaswal, Gagandeep

From: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Sent: 2024/06/06 3:23 PM
To: Jaswal, Gagandeep
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL]opposing 51 story building

 

From: Emma O'Malley < >  
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 7:43 PM 
To: Sunny, Chinoye <Chinoye.Sunny@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]opposing 51 story building 
 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments that you do 
not trust or are not expecting. 

 
I AM CONCERNED. I am a resident and downtown business owner and currently looking at the proposed bristol 2 
48 story buildings that I also did not approve of in our historic downtown that is currently sitting dormant for the 
past 3 years. There needs to be a height limit like in Ottawa.  

The biggest issue with this proposal is the complete disregard for transitional zoning to gradually transition from 
high-density development to our lower-density neighborhood. 
Not impressed. 


